
 
Boohoo response to the Business and Human Rights Resource Centre’s request for comment 
 
Over the last 18 months, the prices we pay to suppliers has increased as the cost of energy, 
transport and raw materials increased. More recently, the cost of these items has come down 
significantly and so we are working with suppliers to address this and ensure we can continue to 
deliver the best prices for our customers. 
 
26 June 2023 
  
 


